Spirit and support
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Junior Tyler Margaretten, left, and S. Kern, a sophomore, write what Louisiana means
to them on dry erase boards, which will be photographed for an inspirational collage
honoring the one-month anniversary of the flooding in the Baton Rouge area.
According to student body president Autumn Gibbons, Tulane students are donating

money to the Baton Rouge Food Bank, picking up buttons and flyers, and signing
their names to a flood relief initiative.
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